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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LI1LOYD & REGISIER GF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, [ ondon, E.C.3

27th May, 1959.

Dear Sir,

. BT TRAY
HaSe ol IIBZL{;L"

I acknowledge your letter of the 13th
May. Provided the remaining requirements of
a General Examination in accordance with
Circular 1959 are complied with at an early
date, the Committee will be prepared to
consider the Owmers' proposal to postpone
the Special Survey until Ugtober, 1959, and
I shall be glad if you will inform them
accordingly. In this connection I refer to
your report No.2643,

I take this opportunity to point out
that the Load Line Certificate will expire
on the 2lst Kovember, 1959,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Watson Esg.,
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